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Moore Elected Chair of the Pro-Life Caucus 
 

FRANKFORT, Ky. (February 15, 2018) –  On February 14, 2018, Rep. Tim Moore, R-

Elizabethtown, was elected chair of the House Pro-Life Caucus, a group of representatives who 

have committed themselves to defending innocent life and pursuing policies and legislation 

against abortion.  

 

The Pro-Life Caucus was officially recognized on Jan. 22, 2018, the forty-fifth anniversary of the 

Roe v. Wade decision, which has led to the death of more than sixty million unborn children 

nationwide.  The Caucus was not recognized in the past because until last year the House was 

controlled by a pro-abortion majority. 

 

Moore said the caucus aims to protect the lives of future Kentuckians. 

 

“The Pro-Life Caucus will work to pursue legislation and public policy to protect innocent, 

unborn life. Each of us individually is also committed to supporting the women and the families 

giving them the support and encouragement to choose life,” Moore said. “We will not support 

this national disgrace.” 

 

Moore has been an outspoken of opponent of abortion since he joined the House in 2007. He 

has led the charge on numerous pro-life bills and resolutions, and delivered a powerful pro-life 

speech on the day the caucus was officially recognized.  

 

Moore represents all of Grayson County and a portion of Hardin County.   
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